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Mark Crandley of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article,
“Kimberly-Clark Wants Court to Block D.C. Wipes Law,” published by BNA
News on Dec. 13. Mark and David Frazee and Roscoe Howard of the
Washington, D.C., office are representing DC Water, the district’s local
water utility, in this matter against Kimberly-Clark.
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